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David Christian  
Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs Florida 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, September 21, 2006 
 
 
 
 
Beth W. Salak, Director  
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement  
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard  
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850  
 
Dear Ms. Salak:  
 
On September 9, 2006, Verizon Florida Inc. filed a notice with the Commission of a promotional 
offer that was to be available to customers from September 11, 2006 to December 9, 2006.  
This program was an offering to former residential customers who change their existing service 
from another local service provider to Verizon.   The tracking number is 914 and tariff number is 
T060660. 
 
Due to technical issues Verizon is unable to implement the program and accordingly withdraws 
this promotion effective today.  
 
Please contact Joan Gage on 813-483-2530 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
David M. Christian 
Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs Florida 
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106 E. College Ave  
Tallahassee, Florida  32301 
Telephone 850-224-3963 
Fax 850-222-2912 
david.christian@verizon.com 


